
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Lower 6 are heading off to Scarborough to help out in the 

community 

 

Next week sees our first Enrichment Week where all pupils are being offered a variety of 

opportunities to allow the development of skills outside of the curriculum to support growth, 

wellbeing and success. Lower 6 have been very proactive in their mission to organise a trip to 

Scarborough to carry out a beach litter pick and arrange a collection of donations that will be 

taken to the Rainbow Centre. This is a centre that helps those in Scarborough who are 

homeless and vulnerable by providing food, household goods and toiletries as well as other 

support.  

Lower 6 have shown great initiative in terms of preparing their travel plans, full itinerary and 

risk assessment. In preparation for this trip they have contacted the Rainbow Centre to find 

out the kind of donations that would be gratefully received. If you are able to donate tinned 

food and miniature toiletries, Lower 6 will be taking them to The Rainbow Centre on Monday 

1st July. Please leave them in the PAC foyer where they will be loaded on the minibus before 

they set off. 

Thank you in advance for your support of any donations. 

We wish Lower 6 good weather and a successful trip. 

 

Dr Sara Newton  

 


